PUBLIC NOTICE

The Goa State Environment Impact
Assessment Authority has accorded
Environmental Clearance to the Goa
State Infrastructure Development
Corporation Ltd. vide letter No. 3-181-
2010/STE-DIR/258 dated 23/06/2020
for the work of “Construction of High
Court Complex at Penha-De-Franca,
Porvorim, Goa”.

Copy of the clearance letter is available
onwebsite https://www.gsidcltd.com.

Sd/-

Place: Panaji, Goa Managing Director
Date: 02/07/2020 GSIDC Ltd.




